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Government	of	Yukon	aims	to	improve	the	way	it	involves	the	public

The	Government	of	Yukon	has	launched	a	new	engagement	website	developed	to	make	it	easier	for	Yukoners	to	provide
input	on	government	initiatives.	It	serves	as	a	directory	for	all	public	feedback	opportunities,	and	is	part	of	the
government’s	new	approach	to	public	engagement.

This	new	approach	allows	the	government	to	be	more	open	and	inclusive	when	asking	the	public	for	their	opinions.	The
government	will	seek	to	engage	with	Yukoners	early	in	the	decision-making	process	and	will	be	transparent	about	how
public	feedback	is	used.

Quotes

“We	believe	our	work	as	a	government	is	best	accomplished	with	the	active	participation	of	Yukoners.	I	look	forward	to
building	a	strong	relationship	with	the	public	based	on	trust	and	honesty,	and	believe	that	listening	to	public	input	results	in
sound	government.”

–Yukon	Premier	Sandy	Silver

Quick	facts

The	government	is	currently	collecting	public	input	on	the	Societies	Act	and	Regulations	until	December	14.
All	members	of	the	public	are	invited	to	participate	in	public	engagement	opportunities.
Anyone	with	feedback	on	the	government’s	public	engagement	process	is	encouraged	to	email	inquiry.desk@gov.yk.ca	or	call
867-667-5811.

Learn	more:	Visit	the	new	public	engagement	website

Contact:

Sunny	Patch
Cabinet	Communications
867-393-7478
sunny.patch@gov.yk.ca

Kendra	Black
Communications,	Executive	Council	Office
867-667-5270
kendra.black@gov.yk.ca
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Stay	up	to	date	with	the	latest	Yukon	government	news	by	subscribing	to	our	RSS	feed	here:
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html.	Or	follow	us	on	Twitter	@yukongov.
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